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PRESENTATION EVENING 

 

A huge thank you to all who  
attended what was another fantastic  
evening of celebration for our out-
going Year 11 students.  With  
parents and family in support,  
many students were congratulated 
for their summer examination  
success, alongside subject prizes 
for excellence. 
 

       Thank you to our Exams Officer  
          Michelle Thompson for organising the event 
       which took place In the presence of staff  

     and governors - the evening was one of  
              congratulations and smiles! 
 

 
Mr Wilkinson 

Acting Assistant Headteacher 

 Newsletter 

 
SHOE BOX APPEAL 
 
Well done to all  Year 7  
students who donated 
shoe boxes to the operation 
Christmas Child Charity. 
 
We collected over 50 shoe boxes 
that will be delivered all over the 
world this Christmas! 
 
Mr Du-heaume 
Head of Year 7 

 

FOR EX-STUDENTS WHO WERE 

UNABLE TO JOIN US ON THE 

EVENING, YOU CAN COLLECT 

YOUR EXAM CERTIFICATES FROM 

RECEPTION (08.00am - 4:30pm  

Mon - Thurs, 4:00pm on Fri) 
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PE NEWS 
 

With the inspiring win by the Year 11  
football team, the Year 7 girls have taken to 
both the 5 and 7-a-side tournaments this 
half term.  The girls started with two  
fantastic wins in their 7-a-side games, with 
Georgia L showing an instinct for goal with 
a David Beckham like free kick attempt on 
goal!  Ella H also did a great job in goal 
keeping out many efforts from the  
opposition. 
 

The Key Stage 3 boys’ district badminton  
tournament was hosted at Brighton Hill on 
the 14 November with Brighton Hill A and B teams 
coming in 2nd and 3rd position overall.  James B  
was the player to beat from Brighton Hill  
throughout and it was an all round  
awesome effort from the boys involved. 
 

Finally, in the lead up to Christmas, the Year 8 & 9 netball teams will conclude their league 
games and the Year 7’s will continue to prepare for their season commencing in January.  
PE will also be hosting the annual Christmas Fancy Dress Netball - so look out for  
information on this! 
 

Miss Lambert 
Head of PE 

MFL 
 
Following on from 
the launch of the 
first ever classroom 
to be sponsored by 
the language  
learning app. 
Memrise, we are  
delighted to say that 
our Memrise Suite is 
proving very popular 
with students!   
Mrs Newbould has 
launched a Memrise 
Club on Thursday 
lunchtimes which, in its third week, was at maximum capacity!  The Club is a great way for 
students to improve their language skills by using the Memrise app on our tablet  
computers, in an informal and friendly environment.  It’s lovely to see the genuine  
enthusiasm for this opportunity amongst  
our BHCS language  
learners! 
 

Mrs Hallum Barnard 
Head of MFL 

Diary Dates  -  2017 / 2018 

Tues, 19 December 
Thurs, 21 December     

Thurs, 4 January 2018 

 

Carol Concert, All Saints Church 
End of Term - 12:20pm finish 
Start of Spring Term 
 

Our Year 11 Boys after a sensational  
5-0 win in the District Cup Final 


